
SAFETY RECALL 
 

Skip Hop 
Tuo Convertible High Chair 304200 

Date codes: HH102016, HH11/2016, HH3/2017, HH4/2017 
 

Product could pose a potential fall risk, if the leg or legs detach from the seat. This recall 
only involves units with a limited series of date codes, sold between December 2016 and 

September 2017. 
 

    
 

 
STOP USING THESE HIGH CHAIRS IMMEDIATELY AND 

CONTACT SKIP HOP FOR A REPLACEMENT. 

For more details, visit: www.SkiphopRecall.com 
or call: 888-282-4674, Monday through Friday 9am to 5 pm ET 

NOTE:  Tuo High Chair free replacements are not available in stores. 
 

Post until May 31, 2018 
In cooperation with CPSC/HEALTH CANADA 

 

 

http://www.skiphoprecall.com/

